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MONDAY, 20 APRIL – Director of the
Development and Maintenance Department (JPP),

Universiti Malaysia Sabah (UMS), Kamisah Husin
reminded all staff of JPP to work with full commitment
and responsibility for the department and the university

in executing their duties, with the hope that Allah SWT
will give him blessings in the after life.

She said, the present staff should take the initiative to
assist their department to edify it for someday they

would inherit the reins of JPP’s leadership.

She said this at the 3rd JPP UMS monthly meeting 2015 which was held at the Department of Information and
Communication Technology UMS, recently.

At the event, a retiring JPP staff, Janggil Matayu was feted with the presentation of certificate which was presented

by JPP Electrical Engineer, Jorin Matawas.

A briefing was presented by Senior Chief Architect of JPP, Azlina Abd Hamid besides the presentation of
certificate of appreciation to two students who were doing their internship at that department. - (fl)
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